
Visitors at the IBSSA Headquarters 
August – December 2006 

 
 
 
1. Mr. Anatoliy A. SAVRADEY  Representative of IBSSA for Krivoy Rog 
 Mr. Vasilij VEGES 
 
 
Mr. Savradey and Mr. Veges visited the IBSSA Headquarters in order to renew the membership of some 
Ukrainian IBSSA members and to bring some new people, who wish to join IBSSA. 
They informed the President about several planned trainings in the region and reported about their activities 
and work in the country. 
 
 
 
2. Dr. Tomasz KOWALCZYK  Regional Representative of IBSSA for Warsaw 
 Mr. Wojciech GRABOWSKI  Regional Representative of IBSSA for Warsaw 
 Mr. Witold KUROWSKI  Director of Special Training Center VIP 
 
 
On the 22nd September Dr. Tomasz KOWALCZYK – owner and general manager of “Special Training Center 
VIP” and Regional Representative of IBSSA for Warsaw – together with his colleagues visited the IBSSA Head 
Office and had a long meeting with Prof. George POPPER – President. 
 
The main reason of the visit was to attend the official programs of 5th SEC-tember training course and to have 
numerous meetings and discussions with the leaders of IBSSA and the members of the Education and 
Qualification Department. 
 
Dr. Tomasz KOWALCZYK offered again their support and active work on international level. 
 
 
 
3. Dr. Constantin BUZATU  Chairman of the Executive Committee 

Country Representative of IBSSA for Romania 
 Dr. Tiberiu DEKANY    
 
 
On the 15th September 2006 Dr. Constantin BUZATU and Dr. Tiberiu DEKANY arrived to Hungary in order to 
attend the International Conference on Security of Children and Families – organised by IBSSA, Mission 
Europa and CIP-UIOF. After the conference Dr. Buzatu and Dr. Dekany participated at the Knight Investiture 
of the “Sovereign Order of Saint John of Jerusalem, Knights of Malta, F.A.P.” 
 
During the visit at the IBSSA Head Office they had a long meeting with Prof. George POPPER – President of 
IBSSA. Dr. Buzatu informed Prof. Popper that 2 high-ranking police officers would come to Budapest and 
participate at the 5th SEC-tember international training course. 
 
 
 
4. Mr. Zoltán HEGEDŐS   Regional Representative of IBSSA for Serbia 
 
 
Mr. Hegedős visited the IBSSA Headquarters and had a meeting with Prof. George POPPER – President. 
The main reason of the visit was to inform the President of IBSSA about the current activities of our members 
in Serbia. Mr. Hegedős also introduced some new members from Serbia. 
 
 
 
20th December 2006 
 
IBSSA HQ 


